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On the Front Page : 

Happy Holidays from PPCC.   

Picture posted at 

il_794xN.844516035_l1hw.jpg 

(794×939) (etsystatic.com)  

 

The next meeting of the Pike’s Peak Corvair Club 
will be held Sunday, January 15 2023 at 0930am at 

the Valley Hi Golf Club                                             
610 S. Chelton Rd., Colorado Springs and via 

Zoom. 

Like us on Facebook! 

https://i.etsystatic.com/10202784/r/il/1912fe/844516035/il_794xN.844516035_l1hw.jpg
https://i.etsystatic.com/10202784/r/il/1912fe/844516035/il_794xN.844516035_l1hw.jpg
https://www.facebook.com/groups/patl80820
https://www.facebook.com/groups/patl80820
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PRESIDENT’S PONDERINGS 

 

By Mike Piper 

PPCC President 
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New Year’s greetings to 

all as we get ready to 

crack open up those new 

2023 calendars that we 

bought 3 months ago 

and start planning and recording those 

new events for the year.  Even though 

my wife and I use our phone’s calendar 

to schedule appointments and key 

events, she likes to record key activities 

and events on the desk calendar to 

schedule out bill payments, etc. just to 

make sure nothing falls through the 

cracks (keeps the credit rating up too).   

And, yes, we have May 19-21, 2023 rec-

orded on it in indelible ink.  Hopefully 

you also have the Tri-State Meet on 

your calendar and are making plans to 

attend. The committee members are 

hard at work planning this event, to 

make sure this is one of those “Highs” 

of the year for you.   

When we think back over all our past 

experiences and things that have hap-

pened, it’s clear we’ve had some great 

experiences that we would consider as 

a High event, but we’ve also had some 

that were not so good, the Low events.  

As we roll into the new year, my hope 

for you is that it is a year filled with lots 

of Highs, but realizing there inevitably 

will be some Lows.  I’ve heard it said 

that if your left foot is in a bucket of 

boiling water, and your right foot is in a 

bucket of ice-cold water, on average 

you feel fine. Now, I’m not one to test 

that out, how about you? Darn statis-

tics.  

I think that’s it for now, just a short 

note this month so you can read quick-

ly then shovel the driveway to get the 

Corvair out for a spin (well, not literally) 

on the road.  I did get mine out on the 

road just before the pre-Christmas artic 

blast came through here and cooled my 

car driving activity.  Sorry Steve, I’ll wait 

for a warmer bit of weather before 

VP VOLTAGE—HIGHS AND LOWS 
Submitted by   

Jerry Peevyhouse 
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getting it out .  The good news is we’re 

now into Winter and the days are 

getting longer again. Yay.   

So Happy New Year to all of you, may 

you have a healthy and wonderful year 

ahead.  Keithann and I have a few trips 

planned for the year to celebrate our 

50th anniversary in June, that being one 

of our Highs for the year. So, here’s to 

all the journey’s ahead. 

Enjoy the journey, 

Jerry 

 

VP VOLTAGE—HIGHS AND LOWS 
Submitted by   

Jerry Peevyhouse 

At the Christmas Party all nominated members were elected unopposed. 

Your board members for 2023 are… 

President—Michael Piper 

Vice-President—Jerry Peevyhouse 

Secretary—Kristal Harrison 

Treasurer—Randy Karl 

Member-at-Large—Glen Dowling 

OFFICER ELECTIONS 
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MEETING MINUTES– December 11 2022 

Edelweiss Restaurant 

Submitted By  

Kristal Harrison 

PPCC Meeting Minutes 
11 Dec 2022 

Edelweiss Restaurant 
 
Meeting called to order at 1450. 
 
This will be a short meeting mostly to confirm the board members for 
next year. 
 
50/50 
Chris distributed 50/50 tickets. $50 was won by Dianne Lawler 
 
Old Business 
Elections were held for board member positions.  
Michael Piper– President 
Jerry Peevyhouse – Vice-President 
Kristal Harrison – Secretary 
Randy Karl – Treasurer 
Glen Dowling – Member-at-large 
All positions were elected unopposed and approved. 
 
New Business/events 
Mike told us a bit about his recent trip to Hawaii. 
Kristal has volunteered to take over as editor of the Drip Line – Thanks 
Kristal. Thanks to Kathy for all her efforts as editor. 
Thanks to Chris for all her efforts in organizing the party, and for her 
efforts with Toys for Tots and the gift exchange. 
 
Tri-State 
Chris passed around the design for the t-shirts. Thanks must go to Kathy 
and Randy for their work in finalizing the design 
 
 
Meeting adjourned at 1548 
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ANNUAL MEMBERSHIP 

It’s that time of year again!  It’s time to 
start thinking toward the new year, and 
time to dig deep into your wallet and 
pull out that $25 to send in for renewal 
of your membership in the Pikes Peak 
Corvair Club.  Club dues are due in Jan-
uary, but can be sent in before then (and 
we’d love it if you could renew early to 
help with paperwork). We are in the process of adding an option to pay with Pay-
Pal, so watch for that announcement. 
  
We don’t take your membership in this Club for granted, and are deeply appre-
ciative of the support every member provides in being able to keep the Corvair 
out in front of the public to enjoy.   So, thank you all for all you do, and now go 
get that checkbook and renew today!  Don’t wait! 
  
To help our Treasurer, Mr. Randy Karl, manage the books effectively, we would 
ask that everyone please send their dues renewal check in no later than 15 
January, 2023 to the following address:  PPCC, ATTN: Treasurer-2023 Dues, 
P.O. Box 15034, Colorado Springs, CO  80935.  Or, you can    always pay in per-
son at the January or February meeting.  We’d like to close the books on the 2023 
Membership Drive by the end of February, and your support in meeting that goal 
would be greatly appreciated.  
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Christmas Party 

This year we decided to go to Edelweiss restaurant for the Christmas party. There 

were about 25 club members and families who attended, including Dolby the 

Guide dog puppy-in-training. The food was good, the company was great, and the 

gift exchange was enjoyed by all! 

Toys for tots were again collected, and much thanks must go to Chris for organiz-

ing the party this year. 

 

Submitted By  

Kristal Harrison 
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DRIP QUIPS 

However you get there—See you next year!! 

If you have a fun, amusing, touching or interesting story or picture you think can bring a smile, an 

‘aaaaah’ or an ’eeek’, please send your submission to kristal_rex1@yahoo.ca, attention:  Drip Quips. 

Images sources available by clicking on each picture. 

mailto:karmknecht@msn.com
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PPCC ACTIVITIES CALENDAR 

All club events will be noted on the Club’s interactive calendar, located on our website, https://
pikespeakcorvairclub.wixsite.com/ppcc/calendar    

M Sunday, January 15, PPCC Club Meeting:  9:30 a.m., location TBA. 

M Sunday, February 19, PPCC Club Meeting:  9:30 a.m., location TBA. 

M Sunday, March 19, PPCC Club Meeting:  9:30 a.m., location TBA. 

M Sunday, April 16, PPCC Club Meeting:  9:30 a.m., location TBA. 

Friday-Saturday, May 19-21, 38th Annual Tri-State Meet:  The 38th event will be held in Sali-
da, Colorado on May 19-21, 2023.  Mark your calendars and think about where you fit into 
this exciting event.  Make your hotel reservations now at https://group.hamptoninn.com/
vt61cw 

 Sunday, June 4, The 40th Annual Colorado Concours d’Elegance:  Watch for information 
here. 

  Saturday, June 17, Classic Rock Cruise in Car Show:  Castle Rock, CO  Registration opens April 15, 
2023.  Information available here. 

M Sunday, June 18, PPCC Club Meeting:  9:30 a.m., location TBA. 

M Sunday, July 17, PPCC Club Meeting:  9:30 a.m., location TBA. 

M Sunday, August 20, PPCC Club Meeting:  9:30 a.m., location TBA. 

M Sunday, September 17, PPCC Club Meeting:  9:30 a.m., location TBA. 

A Last week of September or first week of October:  Fall Drive.  Date, and location TBA. 

M Sunday, October 22, PPCC Club Meeting:  9:30 a.m., location TBA. 

M Sunday, November 20, PPCC Club Meeting:  9:30 a.m., location TBA. 

M/A December, PPCC Club Meeting and Christmas Party:  Date, time and location TBA. 

 

 

 

 

 

Key:  M—Meeting; —Car Show; A—Activity 

https://pikespeakcorvairclub.wixsite.com/ppcc/calendar
https://pikespeakcorvairclub.wixsite.com/ppcc/calendar
https://nam12.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fgroup.hamptoninn.com%2Fvt61cw&data=05%7C01%7C%7C20c883e707834def17b808dac75e9d79%7C84df9e7fe9f640afb435aaaaaaaaaaaa%7C1%7C0%7C638041506423703896%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQ
https://nam12.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fgroup.hamptoninn.com%2Fvt61cw&data=05%7C01%7C%7C20c883e707834def17b808dac75e9d79%7C84df9e7fe9f640afb435aaaaaaaaaaaa%7C1%7C0%7C638041506423703896%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQ
https://www.abilityconnectioncolorado.org/special-events/colorado-concours/
https://classicrockcruisein.com/
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CORVAIR PARTNERS & LOCAL BUSINESSES WHICH PPCC  

MEMBERS HAVE FREQUENTED WITH POSITIVE RESULTS 

 

Serving all of your Corvair mechanical needs for more than 55 

years, Steve can make whatever is wrong with your Corvair right 

again.  Locally owned and operated!  

An old school alignment shop with all of the Corvair specs, early 

and late.  Ask for Gene!  Locally owned and operated!  

If you need your Corvair blasted, or just need the paint or rust 

removed from parts, Blast-Tech provides a great    service for a fair 

price.  Locally owned and operated!!  

Clarks Corvair Parts - Nuff said!! 

Recommended by members who were pleased with the service and 

quality of the glass.  Fair price for a new windshield.  Located in 

Monument for those coming from the North or the South.  Locally 

owned and operated! 

Yes, I’m sure they get lots comments on the name, but they do 

quality powder coating at a reasonable price. 

Locally owned and operated!  

Here are just a few of the companies our members have had good luck with in the past. 
 
NOTE:  These are only recommendations only, as we do not solicit sponsors for the Club, or the news-
letter.  So, do your own research as well. 

These guys provide great service and like Corvairs!  Several  

members have had great experiences at Bud’s. 
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Monthly Meetings:  The PPCC meets at 9:30am on the 3rd Sunday of each month 

at various locations within the Colorado Springs area.  Check the Club’s website 

for the most current meet-up info. 

 

Membership & Dues:  PPCC dues are $25 per year, payable each January for the 

coming year.  Membership in CORSA is encouraged, but is not a prerequisite for 

membership in the PPCC.  Please refer to the Club’s website below to obtain a copy of the current member-

ship application and guidance for submission.  Checks for dues should be made payable to “PPCC” and mailed 

to: PPCC, ATTN: Treasurer, P.O. Box 15034, Colorado Springs, CO 80935.   

https://pikespeakcorvairclub.wixsite.com/ppcc 

 

Editorial Contributions: Please send your stories, suggestions, jokes and/or photos directly to  

kristal_rex1@yahoo.ca , or mail them to PPCC, ATTN: Newsletter Editor, P.O. Box 15034, Colorado Springs, CO  

80935.  Preferred format for electronic submission of  documents is MS Word, and format for pictures should 

be JPEG.  Deadline for submitting information to The Drip Line is the 23rd of the month for the next month’s 

publication. 

PPCC 

Admin 

Pikes Peak Corvair Club Contacts 

President Mike Piper 720/255/1007 Mapiper3 at comcast.net Board 

Vice President Jerry Peevyhouse 303/319/0741 Kpvhouse53 at msn.com Board 

Secretary Kristal Harrison  719/258/0832 Kristal_rex1 at yahoo.ca Board 

Treasurer Randy Karl  karlrj  at  comcast.net Board 

Past President John Green 720/291/2452 J.n.green1 at outlook.com Board 

Member at Large Glen Dowling   Board 

Activity Chair Chris Kimberly  Ckimberly4749 at gmail.com  

Membership Chair Tony Lawler  Hvac1515 at aol.com  

Newsletter Editor Kristal Harrison 719/258/0832 Kristal_rex1 at yahoo.ca  

SeeMore Chair OPEN    

Facebook Admin Patricia Fox  patl80820  at  gmail.com,   

Web Master Randy Karl  karlrj  at  comcast.net  

NEWSLETTER: The Drip Line is currently a monthly publication of the Pikes Peak Corvair Club (PPCC), a char-

tered chapter of CORSA, the Corvair Society of America.  Contents are copyrighted in the names of the authors 

and the PPCC.  Articles can be reprinted in any CORSA Chapter publication, as a service to CORSA  members, 

provided credit to the author, and this Newsletter, is clearly stated.  The Drip Line may use material from many 

sources and we will always attempt to give appropriate credit. If your material appears without acknowledgement, 

we thank you for your contribution. It was used in good faith to help preserve, maintain, drive, and enjoy our COR-

VAIRS! Any pictures obtained from the internet are listed under the creative commons license. 

BUSINESS CORRESPONDENCE: All correspondence to the Pikes Peak Corvair Club, or its officers, should be 

mailed to: Pikes Peak Corvair Club P.O. BOX 15034, Colorado Springs, CO 80935. 

https://pikespeakcorvairclub.wixsite.com/ppcc
mailto:karmknecht@msn.com

